
 

 
 
Good Morning Ripon High 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Please stand for the pledge.  Ready begin…..  
I PLEDGE ALLEGIANCE TO THE FLAG OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
AND TO THE REPUBLIC FOR WHICH IT STANDS ONE NATION UNDER GOD 
INDIVISIBLE WITH LIBERTY AND JUSTICE FOR ALL!  
 
 

 

• The 3rd annual Gallery of the Arts is this Thursday, February 27th from 6:00-8:00pm. 
Join us for a free night to revel in the fine arts of Ripon High. Are you an artist 
yourself? Submit your drawings, paintings, digital or other visual art to Mr. Bowers or 
Mrs. Mortensen by Wednesday to be entered into our contest. You could win $50 in art 
supplies of your choice. Treat your eyes to Ripon High’s gift to the world at the Gallery 
of the Arts! 
 

• The Ripon Sober Grad Senior Fashion Show fundraiser will be this Saturday, February 
29th. Pre-sale General Admission Tickets are available in the RHS library for $25 
each.  Cash or checks made out to RIPON Sober Grad are both accepted.  There is a 
limited quantity available so get yours soon!  
 

• United will not be meeting tomorrow due to 8th Grade Day. 
 

• Congratulations to Alyssa Oliver and Katelyn Cardoza for qualifying for this week's CIF 
State Wrestling Championship in Bakersfield. Alyssa placed 5th at Masters and 
Katelyn won a section championship by placing 1st at Masters. Both girls will leave 
after school on Wednesday, so please wish them luck! 
 

• Attention RHS! The March Madness Dodgeball Tournament is scheduled for the week 
of March 16th so start getting your team together. You can sign up through links sent 
out on your class remind accounts or the SuperFan App. Please make sure to keep 
team names appropriate.  
 

• Anyone interested in participating in football next year, there will be a meeting this 
Friday the 28th immediately after school in the library.  We need to pick numbers and 
discuss upcoming events.  It will be brief, but you need to be there. 
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• This month is black history month and the multicultural club would like to honor 
Madame CJ Walker. She created the first line of African American hair care products 
in the 19th century which quickly caused her to become one of America’s first 
millionaires. Although she experienced prevalent racism and sexism for her works, she 
rose above these challenges and became the powerful business executive that history 
will always remember her by. 
 

• SuperFans – Friday’s poll results are in! 62% of you got the answer correct. Mrs. 
Pendleton could be found in the Almond Blossom Festival parking lot. Many of you 
found her and posted photos on social media. You will be receiving bonus points 
today! 

 

• Spring athletic contests officially begin this week. Come out and cheer for our teams 
and make sure you check in to earn points. 
 

 


